
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair 

House Appropriations Committee 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Lake Forest Seminary Ravine Improvements project in fiscal 

year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Lake Forest, Illinois, 

located at 800 N. Field Drive, Lake Forest, IL 60045.  

 

The funding would be used for sewer pipe protection and storm water management. The project 

is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will help prevent the spill of untreated 

wastewater into Lake Michigan.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bradley S. Schneider 

Member of Congress 

 


